
We are excited to run VBS this summer for 

children ages Kindergarten through 6th grade. 

Several older middle school and high school 

youth plan to help each day, and we also have a 

growing list of adult volunteers. If you are 

interested in participating in some way, please 

contact the church office! 

VBS is one-week earlier this year. 

June 19-23 from 9am-12pm. 
 

 


